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The Table Tennis England Board has announced some changes to the British League Committee.

Neil Rogers, Table Tennis England’s Head of Competitions and Events, will take over the role as Chairman of the
committee following a handover period.

Neil will work alongside other committee members, organisers and volunteers to continue to deliver British
League events, which will remain a key part of the domestic competitions structure.

The decision has been made in order that the British League is aligned more closely with the rest of the Table
Tennis England competitions calendar.

Table Tennis England would like to thank the current Chairman Chris Dangerfield for his commitment to the
British League over a number of years.
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